






March 28, 2013
Dear Families,


The fourth grade classes will have a read-in this Friday, March 29th.  The students will be involved in reading and writing activities throughout the morning. In the afternoon, we will watch a movie and enjoy some popcorn for all of their hard work on TCAP’s.  Your child is welcome to bring in any ‘just right’ books, magazines, newspapers, and a sleeping bag/blanket.  Please make sure your child can carry the above items by him/herself into the classroom.  A big trash bag is helpful for students to carry their items to and from school.   The students can dress comfortably, but no pajamas, please.  

Thank you,

The Fourth Grade Team
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